
Monthly ANC business meeting:  
Wednesday, January 9, 2002, 7:00 p.m.  
3rd District Police Headquarters  
17th and V Sts., NW  

At the January monthly meeting of ANC 1C, attendees voiced their support for 
the opening of Klingle Road. Residents of Lanier Place expressed concerns 
regarding overflow traffic since the Klingle closure. Police also supported 
reopening Klingle.  Captain Manning urged open roads enhance police 
operations and emergency preparedness.  The captain pointed out that multiple 
bridge closings and other emergency scenarios are less difficult to imagine these 
days.  Many of these scenarios involve transporting personnel and equipment 
across wards and through the city.  Eliminating roads restricts logistical options.  

 


